
INCREDIBLE OPPORTUNITY AT THE GRAPEVINE WORKSHOP 
  
We are thrilled to have El N. our S.E. Regional Trustee and member of the Grapevine Board speaking at 
our workshop, 1:30 on Saturday in the Courage room. 
  
El will update us on the status of the Grapevine surveys, give us her thoughts on the future and direction 
of the Grapevine and be available to answer YOUR questions. 
  
There will also be FREE materials for you to bring back to your districts. 
  
DON'T MISS THIS GREAT WORKSHOP! 
  

 


